
STATE OF NEBRASKA INTENT TO AWARD LETTER 08/25/2014 
 

NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 

 
 
Date:  April 24, 2023 
 
To:  All Vendors  
 
From:  Carrie DeFreece, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services  
 
Subject: RFQ Number 97499 O3 ELT Planning and Workshops Scope of Work 
 
 

This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ) Scope of Work (SOW), The State of Nebraska, DHHS, has 
decided to do a No Award.  Please continue to check the website for any future 
solicitation opportunities.   
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 


